

5th May 2017

Dear Parents

This year the school council decided to raise funds for the British Heart Foundation (BHF). As we all took part in the Heartbeatz Hero's and we learnt how to do CPR it made the most sense to choose this charity.

BHF have donated some skipping ropes and this is why we have chosen a skipathon. The children are to do a sponsored skip for 20 minutes and we are aiming to raise about £300.00. The BHF have said that we can keep 20% of the total money raised which we will put towards some new playground equipment.

We all hope you will support us in this worthwhile charity. It will start on the 15th May and will carry on for a week as all classes will participate. If you do not want to take a sponsorship form any donations will be gratefully received.

Yours sincerely

Januis ?

School Council

TRANSFORMING LIFE CHANCES

Headteacher: Mr I Gilmour BA NPQH